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15 December 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: Merry Christmas 

 

I am writing first and foremost to wish you a very lovely Christmas break from everyone at Camden School for 

Girls.  This has been a long and a hard term and I sincerely hope that you are able to rest and relax over the 

festive season. 

 

I am also writing to provide you with some information about the end of this term and the start of next term.  

 

Year 7 Concert on Thursday 16 December 

It is with a heavy heart that I write to tell you that the Year 7 concert has been moved online this year. I 

appreciate that this is no substitute for the in-person experience although this is a necessary measure given 

the turn the pandemic has taken. I hope you are still able to enjoy the recorded performances.  

 

End of term 

A reminder that it is the last day of term for Main School students on Friday 17 December and there will be an 

early finish at 11.40am.  Sixth form students will have their last day on Thursday. 

 

Testing 

Please continue with the twice weekly testing using LFTs during the Christmas period. When we return to 

school in January, we will have two testing days on 4 and 5 January. Please see attached a slightly amended 

schedule. Please note that if your child has had COVID in the 90-day period prior to the testing days, they do 

not need to come in for the testing at the start of term.  

 

Normal lessons will resume on Thursday 6 January 2022. 

 

I would like to thank you for your continued hard work in supporting your children and supporting the school. 

It has been an absolute pleasure meeting so many of you and I am looking forward to seeing you much more in 

the New Year. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Kateryna Law 

Headteacher 
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Timetable for asymptomatic testing in January 2022 

 

● Students should attend only for their test and return straight home.   

● Please arrive 5 minutes before the scheduled time and report to reception.  

● As soon as the test is carried out, please could students make their way off site.  

● Please do not attend if you have had COVID in the 90-day period before the testing day. 

 

Date Tutor group Time 

Tuesday 4 January 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Staff refresher training 8.15  

13UG01 9.00 

13UG02 9.15 

13UG03 9.30 

13UG04 9.45 

13UG05 10.00 

13UG06 10.15 

13UG07 10.30 

13UG08 10.45 

Break 11.00-11.15 

13UG09 11.15 

13UG10 11.30 

13UG11 11.45 

13UG12 12.00 
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12LG01 12.15 

12LG02 12.30 

12LG03 12.45 

Break 13.00-13.45 

12LG04 13.45 

12LG05 14.00 

12LG06 14.15 

12LG07 14.30 

12LG08 14.45 

12LG09 15.00 

12LG10 15.15 

12LG11 15.30 

12LG12 15.45 

Wednesday 5 January 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7C 8.30 

7M 8.45 

7R 9.00 

7T 9.15 

8C 9.30 

8M 9.45 
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8R 10.00 

8T 10.15 

9C 10.30 

9M 10.45 

Break 11.00-11.15 

9R 11.15 

9T 11.30 

10C 11.45 

10M 12.00 

10R 12.15 

10T 12.30 

11C 12.45 

Break 13.00-13.45 

11M 13.45 

11R 14.00 

11T 14.15 
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